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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wrote to you recently to highlight the dangers of social media.  It is important for everyone to 
understand the growing threat that many seemingly harmless digital platforms present to children. 

With this in mind we have added an E-Safety page to our website containing many informative links 
which we hope you will find highly informative and useful in aiding conversations around E-Safety.  

E-Safety – Bloxwich Academy 

We know many young people are highly skilled at keeping their digital activity a mystery! So, the more 
we are able to educate ourselves the safer we can keep our children safe from online dangers. 

Links you will find on our website that support E- Safety 

• Advice on keeping children safe online: Keeping children safe online | NSPCC -  

• Support for children suffering from online abuse: CEOP Safety Centre -  

• Remove online indecent images of themselves via Childline “Report Remove” tool: Childline –  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/esafety/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/report-remove/


 

Please contact the school if you have any difficulty accessing either the website or the links above, or 
if you have any concerns about your child’s online activity, as we can only support you and your family 
if we are aware.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Prime 
Headteacher 

 


